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May 4, 2022 

 

Furman Ice Cream Stand 
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 The public hearing was called to order at 7:05 PM by Chairman Phil Coombe III. 

 

 The purpose of the public hearing was to obtain any input from the community about the 

development of an Ice Cream Stand located on Route 55 in Neversink. Members of the 

community Bob and Ryan Mickelson (Grey’s Woodworks) were present for the public hearing. 

Bob Mickelson said that he thinks this project is a great thing for the town. Overall, optimism 

and positive feedback was conveyed from all present. 

 

A motion to CLOSE the Public Hearing was  

 

Moved by:  Planning Board Member, Jim Schmidt 

Seconded by: Planning Board Member, Walt Zeitschel 

Approved by UNANIMOUS vote: AYES: 5 NAYS: 0 ABSTAIN: 0 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted: Michelle Goodman, Clerk 

    (C271) 
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